
From: Neil Barnes PC 46010051 <neil.barnes@kent.pnn.police.uk> 
Sent: 18 May 2016 10:05 
To: Lorraine Neale 
Subject: Players  
Attachments: ATT00001.txt 
 
 

Kent Police can state that in regards to “Players Gentlemen’s Club”, 57 High Street, 
Maidstone, in the last year we have recorded no crime reports that relate to the premises 
and could be considered relevant. There was a burglary reported at the venue in July 2015 
and there was an arson in October 2015 but neither of these were connected to the daily 
business. We have also had no problem in contacting the designated premises supervisor 
when we have needed to. 
 
PC Neil Barnes 10051 
West Division (Maidstone) 
Licensing Dept.  
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